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I thank you chair for the opportunity, 

As we agree with Malawi and other member states to provide our 

inputs to your summary later 

Kenya would like to thank you Chair for steering this meeting in 

a very able way. 

We thank the Executive Director and her team for her leadership 

in organising this meeting.  

I recall just a few days ago when we began, we sought that this 

would be a fruitful meeting. 

Indeed, my delegation and all can attest to the fact that the 

meeting has been very fruitful and informative. 

Happening just on the eve of COP 27, my delegation wishes to 

acknowledge that it would not have come at a better time. 

We as host would like to thank all the delegations that have come 

to attend and wish them a wonderful time in our country and a 

safe travel back home. 

I thank you! 

 

 


